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New Recycling Rules 

 
Since some Shareholders continue not to follow the paper recycling 
rules, the Board of Directors has decided to discontinue the courtesy of 
picking up the paper recycling and bulk garbage. The following changes   
are effective Friday March 4, 2022.  

All paper recycling must be taken to the GREEN dumpster in Parking lot 
I behind 169 Charter Circle. This applies to bulk garbage as well, which 
should be taken to the bulk garbage shed in Parking Lot I.  

You can no longer leave your paper/cardboard recycling or bulk 
garbage at the individual dumpster areas.  

The Board felt it necessary to make this change due to those who do 
not follow the rules.  

There is one large GREEN dumpster for paper recycling. The dumpster 
has a slot cut out in the front and all your paper recycling must be 
placed inside the dumpster via the slot. 

There are surveillance cameras in the area and anyone not properly 
disposing of the paper, cardboard, junk mail or any trash will be 
assessed a $100 processing fee.  

Likewise, anyone leaving the paper recycling or bulk garbage at the 
individual dumpster area will also be assessed a $100 processing fee.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

The Board of Directors 
March 2, 2022 


